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Landon Lovelace

From: Landon Lovelace

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 1:35 PM

To: 'chrisblice@chatham.k12.nc.us'

Subject: Jordan Dam Subdivision

Attachments: 2023.06.30 First Plat.pdf

Good a�ernoon Chris. 

 

We are preparing to submit a First Plat for a Conserva�on Subdivision at 1092 Jordan Dam Road. Kimberly Tyson 

informed me that we need to send a copy of the plans to you for any input. This has already gone through the 

Fragmenta�on and Inventory Map process, as well as the Concept Plan. We are aiming to submit by the 8/18/23 

deadline so any feedback by the week prior is greatly appreciated. Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any ques�ons. 

 

Take care. 

 

Landon M. Lovelace, PE – Principal 
   

 
1149 Executive Circle, Suite C | Cary, NC 27511 

M: 919.244.0494 | llovelace@underfootengineering.com 

Visit our new website: www.underfootengineering.com 
 

This email and any attachments included are confidential and intended solely for the use of designated recipients. If you are not a designated 

recipient, further distribution of this message is prohibited. Please notify the original sender of your receipt and delete this message from your 

system immediately. 

 


